## Ballarat Baseball Association Inc (est 1930)

21st October 2011

Mr Travis Knight Turf One 61 High Street WALLAN 3756

Dear Travis,

Re: Baseball Diamond - Prince of Wales Park Ballarat

On behalf of the Board of the Ballarat Baseball Association and the {resident and committee of the Ballarat City Baseball Club I thank you and your team for the work done to date on the new all weather diamond at Prince of Wales Park.

Despite recent adverse weather conditions the project has been on target for completion and the work, in our opinion, has been of high quality. More important perhaps has been the open communication channels between yourself and both the Association Board and the Club committee.

We are looking forward to completion of the project in the near future and, of course, the opportunity to play on a diamond that will be the envy of all Victorian regional Associations and metropolitan Clubs.

Kind regards

Jeff Clack

Secretary/Treasurer
Ballarat Baseball Association Inc
14 Ripon St. Nth.,
Ballarat 3350

5333 2077 (bh) 5333 3723 (ah) 0409 090 880 (mob) email: jclack27@bigpond.com